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	 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  These are busy, yet exciting days as we have seen 
the Lord continue to work on our behalf.  We thank the Lord for His goodness and mercy and for allowing us to have a part in His great 
work.

	 In the past few months, we were blessed to be able to 
host two great meetings aimed specifically at young people.  
We are praying God will use these meetings to deal with 
their hearts and call many of them into missions.  In April 
we were blessed to host the Georgia Youth Fellowship 
Spring Rally.  This was a great meeting with many young 
people in attendance.  Then in June, we hosted our first an-
nual Reach the World Youth Conference.  This year’s theme 
was Step Out.  We had a great number of young people 
attend.  Our specific target ages were from 15-25, and we 
saw many from that age range in attendance.  We praise 
the Lord for the decisions that were made in these meet-
ings and trust the Lord to continue to work in the hearts of 

those that were in attendance.  We are already planning for next year’s Reach The World Youth Conference.  The date will be Saturday, 
June 18, 2022.  Mark your calendar now and plan to attend.  
	 On September 21, 2021, we are planning to host The Church Conference at Ambassador 
Baptist College.  This is an expansion of the Church Rescue Workshop we were blessed to host 
several years ago.  We look forward to sharing ideas regarding church planting, church growth, and 
church rescue at this conference.   We need strong, growing, thriving churches.  Our prayer is that 
God will use The Church Conference to strengthen churches.  We would love to see you there.  This 
is a free conference, and lunch will be provided.  Please register on our website at www.mwbm.org.
	 Also in September, we look forward to having our Annual Conference.  This year’s con-
ference will be held September 26-29 at the Zion Hill Baptist Church in Greenville, South Carolina.  
Let me encourage you to make your plans now to join us for these days. The Annual Conference is 
always a highlight for our missionary families, and we know you will be blessed by it as well.  This 
year, we have 30 missionary families that are already planning to be there.  We believe this will be 
one of the greatest Annual Conferences ever.  
	 In closing, on behalf of the office staff of Macedonia World Baptist Missions, let me say 
thank you for your part in reaching the world with the Gospel. Your support of the Home Office is a 
great blessing to us all.  We depend upon your prayers and support to do what we can to assist our missionaries as they reach the world 
with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  It is our desire to be busy for the Lord until He comes back, which we believe is not too far away.
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